
From: Ullrich, Betsy
To: Sullivan, Glenn
Subject: RE: RE: notification related to 34-32780-02 (Region I license)
Date: Friday, October 29, 2021 8:21:00 AM
Attachments: image006.png

This answers part of the email, but I do need the other requested information.

Betsy

From: Sullivan, Glenn <glenn.sullivan@cardinalhealth.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 8:45 AM
To: Ullrich, Betsy <Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: notification related to 34-32780-02 (Region I license)

Betsy, sorry for the confusion.  Here is an org chart in which it has the Cardinal Health 100 Inc.  It is
the parent company that owns Cardinal Health 414, LLC.

Let me know if you have any additional questions.

g

Glenn P. Sullivan, Ph.D.
Director Health Physics /Corporate
Radiation Safety Officer/Quality
Compliance
Nuclear & Precision Health Solutions
5100 Rings Road
Dublin, OH 43017
614/757-9586 tel

Restorative, Learner, Achiever, Individualization, Harmony

ISFJ (The Defender).

From: Ullrich, Betsy <Elizabeth.Ullrich@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 2:33 PM
To: Sullivan, Glenn <glenn.sullivan@cardinalhealth.com>
Subject: notification related to 34-32780-02 (Region I license)

        External Email – Please use caution before opening attachments or clicking links        

Glenn,
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The letter dated July 26, 2021 states that there is an organizational name change of the
parent company, from Cardinal Health 100 Inc. to Cardinal health 100, LLC.  An
organization chart was provided.
 

The change from an corporation (Inc.) to a limited liability company (LLC) is a change
in the business entity and the way it is owned, managed, and taxed.  It is not simply a
name change.  Provide information related to this change which describes any
changes in the organization such as transfer of stocks or other assets, change in the
members of (or use of) a Board of Directors, or other such changes that could be a
change in the control over Cardinal Health 414, LLC.
 

The organization chart provided with the July 26 letter does not show an entity named
Cardinal Health 100, LLC.  There appears to be a parent company “Cardinal Health
Pharmaceutical Segment” which appears to be owned by another company “Cardinal
Health”. 
 

State which of the entities listed on the organization chart provided with the July
26 letter is Cardinal Health 100, LLC; or provide another organization chart.

 
Provide an organization chart that shows the structure with Cardinal Health 100
Inc. prior to the change to Cardinal Health 100, LLC, as required by
NUREG‑1556 volume 15.  The current renewal of the license does not include
an organization chart which shows the previous organization.  The most recent
organization chart I was able to find was in the 2011 application, and it is very
different from the organization chart provided. 

 
Thanks,
Betsy
 
Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5040 (office)
240-704-4575 (cell)
Elizabeth.ullrich@nrc.gov
 
 

_________________________________________________

This message is for the designated recipient only and may contain privileged, proprietary
or otherwise private information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender
immediately and delete the original. Any other use of the email by you is prohibited.
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Svenska: http://www.cardinalhealth.com/en/support/terms-and-conditions-english.html
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